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The Annual Spring Ministerial Meeting of

the North Atlantic Treaty Organization will take

place in The Hague from May 12-14.

In accordance

with the usual procedure for spring meetings of

NATO, the Foreign Ministers of member countries will

attend. Thils year's meeting will be devoted primarily

to a review of the international situation and to a

discussion of the Secretary General's annual political

appraisal. Canada will be represented by the

Secretary of State for External Affairs, the

Honourable Paul Martin.

After the conclusion of the NATO meeting,

Mr. Martin will visit the Federal Republic of Germany

as a guest of the German Forcign Minister,

Dr. Gerhard Schroeder.

He will visit Bonn on May 15

for talks with Dr. Schroeder and German officials.

He will visit Berlin on May 16 and return to Ottawa

on May 17.
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